
 

 

 

Jewish Foundation School  

Of Staten Island 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

 

March 22, 2013  

 Nisan, 5773 



 

 

ELC 

    Wow! Pesach is here! The 

Toddlers were so excited to 

wrap up all their projects and 

we are so proud of the chil-

ŘǊŜƴΩǎ ŀŎŎƻƳǇƭƛǎƘƳŜƴǘǎΦ hǳǊ 

counting Haggadah, pillow 

and placemat for the Seder 

were all completed. Our 

ά/ƘŀƳŜǘȊέ signs are ready 

and we hope the parents will 

use them at home. The chil-

dren also enjoyed the class 

Model Seder so much! 

     bǳǊǎŜǊȅΩǎ ƭŜǘǘŜǊ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 

week, S, tied in so perfectly 

ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΩǎ ŜǾŜƴǘǎΦ ²Ŝ 

welcomed in the season of 

spring and enjoyed our class 

Seder. The students com-

pleted all of their beautiful 

projects and were so excited 

to bring them home to share 

with their families. It is a 

pleasure to hear them sing 

the Ma Nishtana.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

   Kindergarten students fin-

ished sewing their Bedikat 

Chametz kits which they are 

looking forward to using at 

home. They completed the rest 

of their Pesach projects and 

ŎŀƴΩǘ ǿŀƛǘ ǘƻ ǳǎŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ Hag-

gadah which is filled with 

beautiful photos of the stu-

dents dramatizing the Pesach 

story. We also made time to 

add on a new letter, the letter 

ayin. 

      Even though the weather 

feels more like winter, we wel-

comed in the season of spring. 

The children are working on a 

spring flower number booklet 

and are hoping for warmer 

weather. Our letter of the week 

was the letter A and we had so 

much fun making alligators and 

apples using the upper and 

lower case A. 
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